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Kevin McGuire

From: John Barrett
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 9:15 PM
To: Kevin McGuire
Subject: FW: Great Plains Communications CPF Application for Scottsbluff North
Attachments: Scottsbluff North Map.pdf; CPF 2024 - Community Letter - Scottsbluff North.pdf

ScottsbluƯ North application 
 

John Barrett 
Vice President of Government Affairs 
+1 (402) 456-6494 

From: John Barrett <jbarrett@gpcom.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 1:41 PM 
To: kelly.sides@scottsbluffcountyne.gov 
Cc: psc.broadband@nebraska.gov; Kevin McGuire <kmcguire@gpcom.com> 
Subject: Great Plains Communications CPF Application for Scottsbluff North 
 
Hi Kelly, 
 
Per my voicemail from earlier today, aƩached is the map of our proposed CPF project and 
other informaƟon pertaining to the Capital Projects Fund applicaƟon that we are going to 
submit to the Public Service Commission this week for ScoƩsbluff North.   
 
Please let me know if you have any quesƟons.   
 

John Barrett 
Vice President of Government Affairs 
+1 (402) 456-6494 


